
From the Regius Professor o.f Medicine, Ox.ford. 

Dear Garrod, 
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21st JRnuary,1913. 

Von Noorden wrote stating that Weichselbaum 

the Vienna Pathologist, would be very glad to con­

sider a paper on diabetes,relating to its clinical 

features, at our section. I have written to Herring­

ham, who says there would be no objection, and wishes 

to know if he should be put in as a third ~eporter 

or whether his paper should go ns an originel contri-

bution. What do you think? If he could get it here 

by February 28th, it could be printed with the other 

reports. 

~i nee rely yours, 

~ 

1~. Norham Gardens. 


